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To:
Cc:
Subject:

Erin White
Scott Hay
SYD17/01645/02 - Exhibition Of EIS - Alterations & Additions To Stevenson 
Library Building - Scots College - 29-53 Victoria Road - Bellevue Hill - SSD 8922

Dear Erin, 

Reference is made to the Department of Planning and Environment (DP&E) letter dated 3 September 2018, 
regarding the abovementioned application which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services (Roads and 
Maritime) for comment in accordance with Schedule 3 of the State Environmental Planning Policy (Infrastructure) 
2007. 

Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted application and raises no objection to the State Significant 
Development application. 

If you have any further inquiries in relation to this development application Kristian Calcagno would be pleased to 
take your call on 8849 2200 or e: development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au        

Regards, 

Kristian Calcagno 
A/ Development Assessment Officer 
Network Safety - CBD & East Precinct 
Network Safety 
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